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Workshop: “Monitoring the Future” Data
User Training Workshop

May 20-22, 2019, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor

This free workshop will introduce participants to cross-sectional data (public-use and restricted-use) and the
restricted-use longitudinal panel data from the Monitoring the Future project, a long-term study of the
behaviors, attitudes, and values of American secondary school students, college students, and young adults.
The workshop is designed for researchers who have an interest in using MTF restricted-use data.

Applications are due Friday, April 5,2019.

Learn more about the workshop and apply to participate through the ICPSR Summer Program at

https://www.icpsr.umich.edu/icpsrweb/sumprog/courses/0256

Questions? Contact sumprog|at]icpsr.umich.edu or (734) 763-7400.
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